
Pediatric Vaccination Policy Overview for 

Schools 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As part of our commitment to ensuring a safe and healthy environment for all students, we would 

like to provide you with an overview of our pediatric vaccination policy. 

Purpose 

The pediatric vaccination policy aims to protect children from preventable diseases and to 

promote public health within our school community. 

Vaccination Requirements 

• All students are required to have vaccinations in accordance with state law. 

• Vaccination records must be submitted to the school health office by the first day of 

school. 

• Students who are not vaccinated may be excluded from school during outbreaks of 

vaccine-preventable diseases. 

Exemptions 

Exemptions may be granted for medical reasons or for religious beliefs. Parents must provide 

appropriate documentation to the school health office. 

Importance of Vaccination 

Vaccination not only protects individual children but also contributes to the health of the entire 

community by achieving herd immunity. 

Resources 

For more information on vaccination schedules and services, please visit: 

• CDC Vaccination Information 

• Immunization Action Coalition 

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our school community healthy and safe. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/parents/index.html
https://www.immunize.org/


[Your Title] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


